
From: Max Jetzer  
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 12:20 PM 
To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback <ETFSMBGIBFeedback@etf.wi.gov> 
Subject: Transgender health care 

Dear DOJ representatives, 

Please adhere to the HHS anti-discrimination guidelines regarding transgender health care. The 
exclusion of transgender health care from state employees health insurance plans brings harm to 
many people across the state of Wisconsin. 

Regards, 
Max Jetzer 
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